


25-02-2003 

TRANSLATION 

Subject: Letter of recommendation 

Dear Mr Souloumiac, 

From 1993 onwards, you have been appointed as Counsellor to the Executive Board of *AEI*, the 

Federation of European Inventors' Associations. 

As an expert in industrial property, you were distinguished by the extent of your knowledge, the relevance 

of your thoughts and the effectiveness of your recommendations. 

For over ten years you have delivered highly useful consultations on the way our Federation should meet its 

challenges. Your advice has given orientations on the right conduct to adopt in order to defend the 

international rights of the European inventors we represent. We consider your contribution has had a 

significant influence on the evolution of the reform of European patents in competition with the other 

economic areas. 

This earned you the unanimous esteem of the Executive Board of the Association. On behalf of the main 

representatives of the European inventors, it is with pleasure and gratitude, we designed for you this letter 

of recommendation, so you can avail yourself of the quality of services you have delivered to defend the 

European technological heritage and to promote the general technical and economic progress. 

We remain at the disposal of all interested parties for further information as required, please believe, Mr 

Counsellor, the assurance of our highest consideration, devoted and friendly. 


